
 

           

On behalf of the Lake Shore Feeder Baseball League and Wilson Sporting Goods, we are excited to 

announce an exclusive DEMO opportunity! This one-day event will feature all of the new 2020 

baseball products as well as having direct manufacturing representatives available on site to 

answer questions. These representatives will be able to properly fit and size any of the athletes 

attending with the proper bat and glove models available, along with offering a discount in 

upwards of 20% on these new 2020 products: 

 

Please join us for this great opportunity and get a head start to the 2020 baseball season with 

Wilson Sporting Goods! 

 

 


